
From: Amin Kay  

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 7:55 PM 

To: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill 

<clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: City Files: OPA-22-0006 and ZBLA-22-0020 (Related File: SUB-22-0010) 

Amin Kay 

28 May Ave, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 3S6 

 

To:  

City of Richmond Hill 

Re: 

Council Public Meeting 

City Files: OPA-22-0006 and ZBLA-22-0020 (Related File: SUB-22-0010) 

I am hereby expressing my strong opposition to the proposed zoning change on this land, which 

is directly across the street from my property. 

My reasons for this opposition are: 

1. It significantly compromises the privacy of my house.  Windows from the proposed high rise 

will have direct views into my house, including my bedrooms, from a very short distance. 

2. The proposed high rise would block sunlight from reaching my house. 

3. The increased traffic associated with the high rise on May Avenue will affect the safety of my 

kids who play on that street. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Amin Kay 


